

Cancell Road, London, SW9 6HN Tel: 020 7735 1343

Fax: 020 77355262

Email: admin@christchurchschool.cc

18th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

## **SCHOOL CLOSURE**

Following Government instruction we will be closing our school from Friday 20th March at 3.30pm until further notice.

Please accept my sincere apologies for the inconvenience caused. However, the health and safety of our school community is paramount.

We will send out further information as soon as we can regarding key workers and vulnerable children, when the government have clarified their identification and when we have further advice from the Local Authority.

We will also inform you of our plan for home learning by the end of the week.

Thank you,

Jayne Mitchell Executive Headteacher





